
 

 

 

 

 
 
 

NOTICE TO PUBLIC 
 
 

The Henderson County Board of Health will hold special called meetings on February 7, 2024, at 
7:30 p.m., and February 12, 2024, at 6:00 p.m., at the Henderson County Department of Public 
Health, 1200 Spartanburg Highway, Suite. 100, Hendersonville, North Carolina. 
 
It is anticipated that: 

 
(1) The entirety of these special meetings will be held in two closed sessions, both pursuant 

to N.C. Gen. Stat. §143-318.11(a)(6), and 
 
(2) The two closed sessions will begin immediately after the meetings are called to order. 

 
No other business will be undertaken at these special meetings. 
 
This notice was issued by direction of the Chairperson of the Board of Health of Henderson 
County, February 1, 2024. 
 
Steven E. Smith 
Secretary to the Henderson County Board of Health 
(828) 692-4223 
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